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I'm handing this over to you now...for the record I am concerned that:
 
a)  it doesn't look like the letters have gone to the Chairs
b) the new people in the Minister's Office don't seem to understand what was agreed, and
c) Mental Health Branch are still trying to slip in closure of the Redlands Adolescent unit. They say they
now have DG support but like you I am concerned that they provided a rigorous analysis of the implications
of ceasing this project.
 
good luck
 
jacqui
 
Jacqueline Ball
Executive Director
Strategic Policy, Funding and Intergovernmental Relations

>>> Leanne Geppert 3/07/2012 8:50 pm >>>
Hi Jacqui and Paul
Thank you for keeping us in the loop with this.
An update from our perspective is that we have signed DG approval for the Redlands Adolescent Extended
Treatment Unit cap project to cease, and the Brief has now been forwarded to the Minister for approval. Bill
intends on following up with Michael on Mon 9/7 about the progress of this.
Please don't hesitate to call tomorrow if needed.
Leanne
 
Dr Leanne Geppert
 
Acting Director
Mental Health Plan Implementation Unit
Mental Health Alcohol and Other Drugs Directorate
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